From: Nelson, Chris
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 2:31 PM

Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty
Subject: RE: [EXT] Farm Tap - NG17-011

Linda,

Thank you for your comments. Because this is an open docket, your comments will be added to the public file for
consideration by all of the commissioners, staff, and MidAmerican.

| appreciate your following this issue closely and the pertinent questions you have asked in your letter. They will be
helpful as we work to find a solution in this docket.

Sincerely,

Chris Nelson





